
This week, Skills Zone Malta
welcomed a delegation from
Lithuania from The International
Business Women Network (IBWN)
for a training course in Malta as
part of the project entitled
"Together we can do much more."  

The training included topics such
as leadership, communication,
and self-positioning. Huge thanks
to Steve Farrugia for being an
excellent facilitator and Maryrose
Francica for being such a
welcoming host to our guests.
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